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Expansion of the GX
Series of V-Twin
general-purpose
commercial engines
includes the
iGX700/iGXV700 and
iGX800/iGXV800
models. Perkins has
launched a new family
of 4-cylinder, 2.8- and
3.6-liter ...
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Under 100 hp
Well, actually, three
crate
engines—including one
"1,000-plus-hp"
version. See all 27
photos Count us in for
getting on this hype,
as the horsepower
wars at Dodge will
continue, albeit with
two ...
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Now Available as
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Engines Capable of
1,000 HP
are both derived from
the company's newly
revealed 3.0-liter twin-
turbo straight-six
engine. There are two
versions: Cat 1 and
Cat 3. The Cat 1
makes 420 hp and
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468 lb-ft of torque,
while the Cat ...

Dodge Brings Host of
New Hellephant and
Hurricane Crate
Engines to SEMA
That amounts to 12
more horses (9
kW/12.1 PS) and
about 50 ... engine is
actually built at the
company’s Ohio
plant. November 20,
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2022 at 5:37 am
Watch In Awe As A
Tuned Toyota GR
Yaris Delivers ...

First Dyno Test
Shows 2023 Civic
Type R Makes More
Power Than Honda
Says
Bear with me here,
because I think it
looks great. Cuts
Clothing - Up to 50%
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Off Sitewide Modern
workwear. Take up to
50% off sitewide for
everything from
activewear to clothing
with a “creative ...

The Utopia is
Pagani's Surprise
Third Act with a
Manual Transmission
and 860 HP
Like other Mazda
SUVs, the 2023
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Mazda CX-50 begins
with a 2.5-liter
naturally aspirated I-4
engine. Here, it
makes 187 hp and
186 lb-ft of torque.
What you miss by
skipping the turbo is
that ...

2023 Mazda CX-50
2.5 S First Test
Review: Slower but
Still Solid
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NEW: The Kubota
D1105-K has a rated
output of 24.8
horsepower, 3,000
rpm... Related To:
Kubota Engine
America Corp. The
Kubota D1105-K has
a rated output of 24.8
horsepower, 3,000
rpm, three cylinders ...

Kubota DD1105-K
Diesel Engine
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The best part is that
Honda claims this
new engine concept
will produce a very
robust 92 hp at 9,500
rpm and 55.3 lb-ft at
7,250 rpm. For
comparison’s sake,
the current Honda
745cc parallel twin ...

Honda Debuts a 92
HP, 755cc Parallel-
Twin Motorcycle
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Engine Concept
Called Hornet
The 2023 Toyota
Prius is here with a
new design, up to 196
hp, and up to 57 mpg
... on its 2.0-liter gas-
burning engine, but
Toyota says that
range should be up
50 percent over the
2022 model.

The 2023 Toyota
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Prius Prime Gets 220
HP, 50 Percent More
Electric Range
Mopar enthusiasts
rejoice. Dodge is
adding two new crate
engine series' to its
Direct Connection
lineup of performance
parts: the Hellephant
and HurriCrate. Both
engines will make
their debut Nov ...
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What Would You Do
With 1,500 HP?
Dodge's Crate
Engines Have an
Answer
Motor1.com Ferrari
308 with Honda
engine In March this
year, we saw an
earlier video featuring
the white Ferrari 308
GTBi, which was still
in its original yellow
color at the time. If
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you still ...

Ferrari 308 With
1,000-HP Honda
Engine Swap Is Done
And It Looks Amazing
The third will match
the 7.0 liters of the
original Hellephant
but deliver an
estimated output of
more than 1,100 hp.
For the truly power
hungry, there's a crate
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engine to rival the
quad-turbo 8.0 ...

Dodge adds 1,100-hp
Hellephant V-8,
Hurricane inline-6 to
crate engine lineup
The automaker also
has a brace of new
crate engines on tap
for hot rodders at ...
the form of eStage1
and eStage 2
bumping things to 495
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hp and 535 hp,
respectively. Since
the company has yet
...

Dodge's all-electric
Charger Daytona SRT
makes up to 670 hp
The biggest stories of
the day delivered to
your inbox.
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